
 

 

 

 

Family Service 
11am in the Sanctuary 

 

 

 

 

Call to Worship NAH 6 v 1 

Praise to the Lord, the Almighty, 

The King of creation! 

O my soul, praise Him, 

For He is thy health and salvation! 

All ye who hear, now to His temple draw near; 

Join ye in glad adoration. 

 

Invocation 
 

Praise in Music 

Vanesa Pizzuto and Judy Plaatjes 

519 He Leadeth Me 

690 Sing Them Over Again to me 

698 And Can It Be 
 

Tithes and Offerings 

Song Give Thanks 
 

Family Prayer Brian Davison 
 

Children’s Time Amanda Brown 
 

Pound in the Pot for the Development Fund 
 

Scripture Reading Luke 10:25-37 NRSV Pat Swan 
 

Hymn 522 Oh Let Me Walk With Thee 
 

Sermon Let Go! 

Pastor Adrian Peck 
 

Hymn 61 O For a Thousand Tongues 
 

Benediction 

 

Reflection in Silent Meditation 

 

Postlude 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Development Fund Summary October 2017 

   Jan-Dec 2016  Jan-Oct 2017 

Opening balance (1,172,790) (1,106,373) 

Donations 120,288  104,207  

Gift Aid 61,461  24,887  

Other income 5,271  7,663  

Professional fees (83,537) -  

Loan interest (10,642) (7,761) 

Other costs (26,423) (1,323) 

Closing balance (1,106,373) (978,701) 

Estimated time to clear deficit: 6yrs 6mths 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Contacts 
Pastor Jacques Venter 

jventer@secadventist.org.uk / 07868 546 941 

Pastor Geert Tap 

gtap@secadventist.org.uk / 07747 568 942 

Pastor Lolly Fontaine 

lfontaine@secadventist.org.uk / 07713 452 265 

Stanborough Centre – Michael Swain 

stanboroughcentre@gmail.com / 07962 320 372 

Church Clerk – Pat Swan 

swan.patricia4@gmail.com / 07926 119981 

www.stanboroughchurch.org 

facebook.com/stanboroughpc 

twitter.com/stanboroughpc 

Bulletin Deadline Wednesday 3pm 

bulletin@stanboroughchurch.org 
 

 

 

In line with our church policy, kindly refrain from 

photography during services in order to 

maintain an atmosphere of reverence. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

25 November 2017 

 

 

 

Welcome to 
Stanborough Park Church 

 

 
 

How precious is your lovingkindness, O God! 

Therefore the children of men put their trust 

under the shadow of Your wings. 

Psalm 36:7 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Seventh-day Adventist Church 

Stanborough Park 
609 St Albans Road, Watford WD25 9JL 
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Teatime Organ Recital 

Tomorrow, Sunday 26 November at 3pm 

Admission free 

Tea and cakes served afterwards 

 

 

 

Morning Prayer Meeting  
9-9.30am in the Maple Room 

 

 

 

 

Sabbath School  
9.45am 

 

Welcome Jim Huzzey 

Hymn 439 My Jesus I Love Thee 

Prayer Eustace Anthony 

Mission Story Alison Burgess 

Praise in Music Miriam Ivan and Anjali Moser 

Lesson Study  

Mission Offering Jef Nascimento 

Hymn 696 Redeemed! 

Closing Prayer 
 

 

 

 

Parallel Service 
11am in the Cedar-Sycamore Room 

 

Praise Leader – Dan 

Family Prayer – Roy 

Scripture Reading Acts 19:11-16 – Amy 

Children’s Story – Charlotte 

Speaker – Dejan Stojkovic 

“Does He know your name?” 

Coordinator – Adam 
 

 

 

 

Sunset Times 
Today: 3:59pm   Next Friday: 3:55pm (Watford) 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Announcements & Diary 
 

The Family Ministries Prayer Basket is held by the Mall 

family today. We invite the church to pray for Keith, 

Annie and baby Lilah. “Our prayer request is for God’s 

guidance in our life as young parents, and for mental 

and physical health.” For I am convinced that neither 

death nor life, neither angels nor demons, neither the 

present nor the future, nor any powers, neither height 

nor depth, nor anything else in all creation, will be able 

to separate us from the love of God that is in Christ Jesus 

our Lord. Romans 8:38-39 
 

The funeral of Brian Combridge will take place here in 

the church at 11am on Monday 4 December, followed 

by committal at the cemetery (flowers and committal 

for family only, please). Donations in lieu of flowers to the 

Peace Hospice are welcome. 
 

We have been upheld by your prayers and blessed by 

your good wishes and the warmth of your friendship. 

Please continue to keep us in your prayers, that at His 

coming, by His grace, we all may have a place in His 

Kingdom. Romola, Nicholas, Melinda and the family. 
 

Lesson Books for January 2018 Please order your lesson 

books by 9 December for collection before the start of 

the new quarter. Order forms from Lorraine or at the desk. 
 

Membership Transfer First Reading To Stanborough Park 

Church: Pastor John Surridge and Mrs Moira Surridge 

from the Welsh Mission. 
 

KIT distribution day If you are hale and hearty and 

normally give out KIT for us, or if you see your name 

mentioned in the copies on the notice boards, please 

collect yours from the desk after the service. 
 

The Welfare department is in need of non-perishable 

food such as packets, tins and jars. 
 

Quiet Bags For reasons of health and safety, quiet bags 

should be collected from the concourse before services. 

Adults, please ensure these bags are packed and 

returned to the concourse at the end of services. 
 

Gluten flour is available from Pat Walton. Profits to the 

Church Development Fund. 
 

The Singing Group will not be going out today. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sabbath afternoon Bible Study today, 3.30-4.30pm in the  

Armstrong Hall, studying Paul’s epistle to the Romans.  
 

Parents in Prayer All are invited to attend at 4.30pm 

today. 
 

Teatime Concert tomorrow at 3pm. The last concert this 

year will be an organ recital by Domenico Gioffré. 

Admission free. Tea and cakes to follow. 
 

Senior Club meets on Monday 27 November, 2-4pm. Our 

guest speaker is Mike Osbourne and his subject is 

“Romania Then and Now”. Please come along and give 

your support. As usual, drinks and homemade cakes will 

be provided. 
 

Tuesday Bible Study 10.30-11.30am in the Maple Room. 

All welcome to join us in studying the book of Ephesians. 
 

The Soup Run on Friday 1 December will be led by the 

Watford Town Church. If you would like to go on the 

Soup Run, contact Pat Walton on 01923 672500. 
 

Christmas Fellowship Lunch 2 December is now full and 

no more bookings can be accepted. 
 

The Christmas Toy Service will be held on Sabbath 16 

December at 11am. Baroness Thornhill will be our guest 

and will take part in the service. 
 

 

 

Prayer Corner 
 Let us worship and praise God because He is our 

Creator and is in control.  

 Please pray for all those, especially children, who 

have lost a family member this year and are 

missing them even more as Christmas approaches. 


